
Priory News 2nd December 2022 

Dear Parents, 

What an exciting week we have had!  

There has been so much happening in school this week—our Year 

3 children have been on their walk to look at the River Great 

Ouse—which they have been learning about in geography lessons. 

Our Year 4 children looked superb in their costumes as part of their 

Egyptian day—with a fantastic range of activities for them to be 

involved in. Year 6 have also been busy—visiting the Museum to 

find out about Crime and Punishment as part of their history  

learning, and a brilliant Chaos Science visit. 

There was also the Friends of Priory disco too—it was so good to 

see the children back at the disco, and their excitement was clear!  

Many of the above events would not have been possible without 

all the help offered by many parents—a huge thank-you to every-

one who has helped with these.   

I hope you all have a restful weekend. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Keefe 

Diary Dates  

Parents Do Day 7th December 

Christmas Lunches *NEW DATES* 8th / 9th December 

Christmas Plays 15th / 16th December 

Christingle 21st December 

End of Term 21st December 

Spring Term Starts 5th January 

 

Parents Do Day 

Next week is Parent Do Day! This is an opportunity to come 

into class, and work alongside your child for an hour. 

This will take place on 7th December—and the theme for 

the day will be Christmas! Be prepared for glitter! 

Timings for the day are as follows: 

Year 3  - 9.15am  

Year 4  - 11am 

Year 5  - 1.15pm 

Year 6  - 2.15pm 

Please come to the front entrance at the time above to be 

shown through to your child’s classroom. 

Christmas Plays 

Please don’t forget to complete the request for tickets by 

Wednesday next week. 

Performances are as follows: 

Year 3 –  Thursday, 15th December at 2.15pm 

Year 4 -   Thursday, 15th December at 9.30am 

Year 5  –  Friday, 16th December at 9.30am 

Year 6  –  Friday, 16th December at 2.15pm 

 

Don’t forget there are only 2 tickets per family. Tickets 
can be requested here. 

Year 4 Egyptian Day 

A huge thank-you to our Year 6 children who provided tours 

of the school this week to our Year 2 parents.  

There were so many positive comments—we are very 

proud of you! 

 

Year 6 Chaos Science Visit 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=qIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEJzQlvmEaGROk99wfxFVzeVURExCUlgyWTJVSFUzU05RUFpKNjQ2RTRUVy4u

